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The Louisiana and North West Railroad Company

210 West Mdn Street

IIOMER. LOUISIANA 71040
Phone: (318) 927-2031GALEN L. WinTE FAX: [318) 927-2549Marketing Manager

December 8. 1993

Chief. Enrichment Branch
Div'n. Fuel Cycle Safety & Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Mat'l. Safety & Safeguards
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washincton, D.C. 20555

Lear Sir:

Reference to Louis 2ana Energy Services' proposed uranium
enrichment facility to be located near Homer. Louisiana.

This is to request your approval in licensing the above
mentioned facility. I am confident any environmental 2mpact
from construction and operation of this industry will be
m2nimal, yet the welfare impact upon residents in such a
rural and economically depressed area would be of great
social benefit.

Furthermore, it is my opinion that the majority of residents
an Claiborne Parish are in favor.of this facility. The vast

majority of the opposition is governed through a sense of
andpolitical resentment toward specific elected officials,

reflects no reasonable or justifiable cause for refusal.

Thank you for your time, and af I can be of assistance or
answer any questions, please feel free to contact me at the
above phone numbers.

Yours very truly,

.
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